
 
 

Sound Transit  
2020 Service Implementation Plan 

Public Hearing 
 
Sound Transit, the Central Puget Sound Regional Transit Authority, hereby gives notice that a 
public hearing will be held on Sound Transit’s proposed Service Implementation Plan.  The 
hearing will be held: 
 

Thursday, October 3, 2019 
12:30 p.m. 

Union Station  
Ruth Fisher Boardroom 
401 S. Jackson Street 

Seattle, WA 98104 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on Sound Transit’s 2020 Service 
Implementation Plan.   
 
Each year, Sound Transit's Service Planning Department prepares a Service Implementation 
Plan (SIP) to guide the delivery of ST Express Bus, Sounder commuter rail, and Link light rail 
services. The SIP describes service and revisions proposed for the upcoming budget year, 
together with preliminary proposals and financial estimates for the subsequent five-year period. 
Information about the proposed plan is provided on the Sound Transit website at 
soundtransit.org/sip 
 
The Ruth Fisher Boardroom is accessible to persons with disabilities.  For more information on 
the public hearing or to request ADA accommodation, please call Sound Transit at (800) 201-
4900 or (888) 713-6030 (TTY), or email accessibility@soundtransit.org. 
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